
 

 
 
 

 

Year 8 Geography Trip To 
Malham 

Mr Childe writes: In the final week of the half-term, all of our Year 8 students participated in a 
Geography fieldtrip to Malham in the Yorkshire Dales National Park. This trip enriched the work 
that they had been doing during the first half-term for the ‘From Rock to Soil’ topic.  The visits 
stretched over three days, and whilst the weather was significantly more ‘challenging’ on Day 3, 
it was really encouraging to see the level of courage and commitment to brave the elements and 
complete the 8km circular walk that began with a climb up to see the limestone pavement on 
top of Malham Cove: a landform that was formed by a waterfall carrying meltwater from glaciers 
at the end of the last Ice Age more than 12,000 years ago. After lunch, we then went (via the ice 
cream van) to witness the spectacular landform of Gordale Scar, which contains two waterfalls 
and has overhanging limestone cliffs over 100 metres high. We then finished our day at the 
beautiful and atmospheric Janet’s Foss waterfall. The students agreed that it was much more 
engaging and informative seeing a landscape first-hand, and they found the visit to be a very 
rewarding opportunity to learn outside the classroom. 
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Yr 11 PPEs start next week…please double 
check your child’s exam timetable 

(attached) and help them to be organised! 
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New Routines 
 
Some of our parents and families may not be aware that the school has grown significantly over 
the past year or so. In fact, we now have almost 100 additional students than we did in the 
summer of 2022. This is a testament to all of the hard work that has been undertaken by 
students, staff and the families within our school community, and to the actions that have been 
taken to ensure that BHS is the automatic secondary school of choice for families within our 
area. 
Now that we have had a few weeks to look at the impact of having more bodies in the building, 
we have, at the start of this week, delivered assemblies to every year group to clarify some new 
routines that will affect all of us in school on a daily basis. The two key areas that are affected 
are movement around school and the start/end of lessons. We have scrapped the one-way 
system that was formerly in place (mainly from Covid), and instead changed to a single file 
movement system. Any of you who have visited school will understand how narrow our corridors 
are, and the impact of more and more students coming to us means that we have to manage the 
regular movement of hundreds of people in a really safe and effective way. I shared with 
students the rationale behind these decisions, and it is already clear that they are having a 
positive impact on the school in terms of how it feels during those busy transition times.  
We have also tweaked how we aim to start and end lessons to ensure that staff are ‘owning their 
spaces’ around the classroom to encourage and promote the calm arrival and departure of 
students.  
I would like to thank our students and staff for the positive response they have given to these 
changes. It does require more patience at times to allow small queues of students to calmly 
access stairways and corridors, but these move quickly and more safely than was possible with 
the previous system. We will continue to review it as it becomes embedded and keep you up to 
date with any further changes. I have attached some of the key slides from our assemblies here. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
Year 11 PPEs 

The first set of PPE exams for Yr 11 begin 
next week…which is the perfect opportunity 
for them to get to know our new Exams 
Officer – Mrs Terry. 
She and Mr Dunne have been hard at work to 
ensure that all arrangements are in place.  
At home, we ask for your support as always in 
helping these students get a healthy balance 
between taking a really organised and 
conscientious approach to revision, while also 
ensuring that they have opportunities for 
downtime: socialising, sport, hobbies and so 
on. We know that the students who start early 
and adopt the ‘little but often’ approach to 
revision often end up being the most 
successful and the least stressed. 
I will also take this opportunity to remind you 
that plenty of help and guidance is available 
in school for any students who are worried 
about their exams. This is completely normal 
and natural – and is part of the motivation 
and driving force that students can use, with 
help where needed, to commit to thorough 
preparation. Exam timetable attached with 
this newsletter. 

  Christmas Fair 
Friday 24th November 2023  

(poster attached) 
 
We are looking forward to our Community 
Christmas Fair which takes place on Friday 
24th November from 1700 - 1900 at Bedale 
High School. 
 
Entry is free and the event is open to both 
our school and the wider local community. 
 
If you are able to assist us with set up at 
this event from 1515, please contact 
woodwardl@bedalehighschool.org.uk  
 
We have lots of fabulous and varied stalls 
booked in this year and our school band 
will also be performing on the night. The 
event promises to be a wonderful way to 
inject some festive spirit and kickstart your 
Christmas Shopping. 

A Christmas Carol 
7th and 8th December 2023  

Our whole school production this year is 
the festive classic - 'A Christmas Carol' 
written by Charles Dickens and adapted by 
Mark Gatiss. 
'Filled with Dickensian atmosphere, 
prepare to be frightened and delighted in 
equal measure as you enter the 
supernatural Victorian world of A Christmas 
Carol. 
Mean-spirited miser Ebenezer Scrooge has 
an unexpected visit from the spirit of his 
former business partner Jacob Marley. 
Bound in chains as punishment for a 
lifetime of greed, the unearthly figure 
explains it isn’t too late for Scrooge to 
change his miserly ways in order to escape 
the same fate, but first he’ll have to face 
three more eerie encounters…' 
Tickets will be on sale from Monday 
13.11.23 via Eventbrite. 
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Join Our Quest to Promote Reading! 
 

Mrs Cann is on a mission – a mission to 
establish Bedale High School as a place 
where reading is loved and valued by all of 
our students. Many of our students already 
love to read – but it is fair to say that others 
could read more and enjoy the associated 
benefits that come from this; from feeling 
more confident when it comes to tests and 
exams, to just simply enjoying the wonder 
of being transported to another world 
through an amazing story – reading is 
something that offers us all a huge reward. 
Mrs Cann has now set up a Scholastic book 
order so any parents who are considering 
buying books for their children, can now 
order through Scholastic, have them 
delivered for free to school AND help earn 
free books for the school. 
 
The link is here:  
Bedale High School - Scholastic Shop 
 
The order closes on 30th November 2023. 
Books are meant to be delivered 3 or 4 
working days after the order closes, so we 
should have plenty of time to get them to 
parents, especially if they are buying books 
as Christmas presents. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/schools/bedale-dl8


 
 
 

            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Interested in becoming 
one of our Midday 

Supervisors? Email 
admin@bedalehighsch
ool.org.uk and join our 
friendly team of paid 
lunchtime duty staff 

Interested in joining our 
site team? Check out 
our caretaker vacancy 

here: 
https://bedalehighschool.org.uk/staff/recr

uitment/current-vacancies/  
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Attendance Makes a Positive Difference 
To All Aspects of School Life  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you are concerned 
that your child is not 

attending school 
enough, or worried that 

they are regularly 

missing days, please 
contact us for a friendly 

chat so that we can help 
you and them overcome 
any barriers to being in 

school. We know how 
difficult this situation 

can be for some families 
and have lots of helpful 
ideas…it starts with a 

conversation. 
Tel. 01677 422419  

(Ask for Pastoral, Mrs 
Hayes, or Mrs 

Woodward) 
Or email: 

admin@bedalehighscho

ol.org.uk and just ask 
for someone to contact 

you. 

Uniform Issues? 
 

We have a good stock of spare uniform that 
is clean and ready to wear. Please contact 
the pastoral team if you are struggling to 

buy a replacement issue as we can 
sometimes offer an item through school. 
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What’s Coming Up at BHS? 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE EVENT AUDIENCE 

10th 
November 

Festival of Remembrance 
– Ripon Cathedral Service Family Students 

13th 
November 

Yr 11 Pre-Public Exams 
PPEs (1) Year 11 Students 

15th 
November 

Theatre Trip – 
Everybody’s Talking About 

Jamie TBC 

16th 
November BHS Presentation Evening Award winners and families 

17th 
November 

Employability Skills 
Workshop Year 9 Students 

23rd 
November  Parent Evening Year 8 Parents and Students 

24th 
November Christmas Fair All welcome! 

29th – 30th 
November 

Follow-up Careers 
Interviews Year 11 students 

30th 
November Year 9 reports sent home Year 9 parents and students 

Keep an eye on the changes and updates to events as this 
table will be updated weekly. I hope that it gives parents 
and carers an idea of the fantastic range of opportunities 
and events that are available to BHS students. We firmly 

believe that the happiest students are the busiest students 
– the ones who take advantage of the experiences we can 
offer them…please encourage your child to get involved! 

Checkout our school Facebook page for more great 
achievements and latest news: 

https://www.facebook.com/bedalehighschool  

https://www.facebook.com/bedalehighschool


Are you interested in 
any aspects of Drama? 
Would you like a fun, 

safe space to get 
involved in more Drama? 

Luckily for you, Mr. 
Maddocks is holding a 
Drama Club for all on 

Thursday lunchtimes in 
the Drama Studio! Come 

along and find out 
what’s happening and 

how you can get 
involved! All pupils from 
Y7 – Y11 are welcome!  



 



Mental Health Signposting 
We have now been awarded the NY Healthy Schools Silver Award!  
Please visit our updated Mental Health and Wellbeing section on the 
school website: Mental Health and Wellbeing at BHS  

Further Information 
In our area, there are a range of national and locally-funded support forums for children and 
young people which are now embedded, including: 
https://thegoto.org.uk/ The Go-To Website – the home of wellbeing and mental health 
in North Yorkshire. The website helps young people find the right help and support to 
stay well, whatever is happening in their life.  

 

 
Childline - free, confidential, anonymous 24/7 service for 
anyone under 19 in the UK with any issue including emotional 
and mental health. 
YoungMinds  Textline – free, 24/7 text support for young 
people across the UK experiencing a mental health crisis, with 
texts answered by trained volunteers supported by 
experienced clinical supervisors 
Buzz Us Text Messaging Service  – confidential advice, support 
and signposting from a wellbeing worker within one working 
day via text for young people aged 11-18 across North 
Yorkshire and York. 
Self Harm help: Here you can see a link to the YoungMinds 
website and a guide aimed at supporting parents who have 
children who may be self-harming. It is a useful and user-

friendly guide which include further ideas for help: 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-guide/self-harm/  

There is further information – including health professionals' referral forms – on NHS North Yorks 
CCG Website . 
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Compass Buzz Us Service for 11-18s 


